SmartZone Communications Center

campbell.beth@comcast.ne

+ Font size -

Asking for a review

From: Richard Conlin < Richard.Conlin@seattle.gov>

Thu May 26 2011 10:52:28 AM

1 attachment

Subject: Asking for a review

To: Wayne Barnett < Wayne.Barnett@seattle.gov>

Hi Wayne,

Could you take a look at the attached and tell me if it goes over the line in terms of electoral involvement? I think it's basically factual, but would like to have your thoughts on it –

Thanks,

Richard

Council President Richard Conlin Seattle City Hall 600 Fourth Avenue, Floor 2 PO Box 34025 Seattle, WA 98124-4025

(206) 684-8805

Visit my website at www.seattle.gov/council/conlin. You can follow my blog there, or at conlin.seattle.gov

My email newsletter, Making It Work, is a great way to keep informed about creating a better Seattle. To subscribe, please go to www.mailermailer.com/x?oid=33062p and follow the prompts.



SEATTLE CITY CLERK SIGNS TUNNEL AGREEMENTS.docx

13 KB